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Dear Parents and Carers,         

As you will be aware all children in Year 3 will be having swimming lessons as part of the National Curriculum 
during this academic year. 
 
The swimming lessons take place at the Everyone Active Leisure Centre in Poole on Monday afternoons from 1:15 
- 2.45pm and there is 11 weeks of swimming provided.  
 
Due to the problems that the Leisure Centre has experienced over the past few weeks we have been forced to 
reschedule the remaining lessons for Group 1 and extend the lessons for Group 2 in to the summer term. 
 
Therefore:   
 
Group 1:  September  23rd and 30th    

   October 7th, 14th and 21 st     
November 11 th, 18th and 25 th 
December  2 nd  
January 2020   13 th, 20th   

 
Group 2:  January 2020   27 th 

February  3rd, 10 th,    
March   2 nd, 9 th,16 th,23 rd  and 30 th 

May   4th,11th and 18th. 
 
IMPORTANT: The children will require the following kit as usual on these dates to enable them to take part, please 
ensure that your child has their kit on the days above as they tend to get very anxious if they haven’t got it in 
school : 
 
 Swimming trunks - not shorts. 
 All-in-one swimming costume. 
 Goggles if required. 
 Swimming hat 
 

Please ensure that your child’s emergency contacts and medical conditions, which we hold, are up to date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

L Copley 

Mrs L Copley 
Swimming Leader 
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